
My wife and I are vehemently opposed to the passage of HB 2001! We are lifelong Oregonians and have 
witnessed first hand what residential infill has done to our city (Portland) and neighborhood what it will 
do elsewhere. Sadly, I have watched neighborhoods change to the worse, as neighbors encroach upon 
others and developers feed their greed. Lower income families are NOT benefiting from these new 
standards! Instead developers are taking advantage of deregulation and relaxed standards.  
Over crowding of properties, over saturation of infrastructure and straining educational facilities will 
become the source of constant bickering among  your constituency! Slow down and get adequate public 
testimony before moving forward!! I am no longer proud of what I see happening in our City, State and 
Community! 
 
Ron Cascisa 
 
 


